
Meter Change-out Program is Starting! 
 
Within the next few weeks (early May), all accounts in the District will be receiving a 
post-card from Thielsch Engineering, who we have contracted to do the actual meter 
replacements by installing new cellular meters.  This program will greatly benefit the 
District – it will enable us to received meter readings – and we appreciate your 
cooperation.  If you are the property owner, and have not received a postcard by mid-
May, please contact the Water District Office.  Otherwise, all scheduling is to be done 
directly with Thielsch. 
 
An example of the first postcard is shown below:  Please promptly respond to the 
postcard and set up an appointment.   
 

 
   
 

 
 
 
 


